
 

 

Finance Department 

NORTHWEST CONVENIENCE CENTER CONSTRUCTION RFP  

 

FOR 

 

HARNETT COUNTY SOLID WASTE 

 

Addendum #4 

 
TO:    Prospective Vendors 

 

FROM:   Renea Warren-Ford, Finance 

 

DATE:   June 18, 2025  

 

PROJECT: Northwest Convenience Center Construction RFP 

 

GENERAL: All Prospective Vendors, the deadline to submit responses for this RFP has been extended to 

June 27, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

  

REQUEST FOR PROPSOSAL: 

 

The County has determined that a Bid Bond in the amount of 5% of the total proposed lump 

sum fee is required and shall be furnished with the Proposal using the attached Bid Bond form. 
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